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The Florida Public Service Commission announces a public meeting 

or workshop in the following undocketed matter to which all 

interested persons and parties are invited. 

DOCKET NO . : Undocketed Workshop on Florida Renewable Technologies 

Assessment 

DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, July 2, 2002, 10:00 A.M. - 5:00 :=¥:: M. _ 
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Room 152, Betty Easley Conference Center 
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Tallahassee, Florida 
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PURPOSE: To develop accurate, reliable estimates of the cost and 

commercial status of various electric generating technologies that 

can be constructed in Florida, and in which renewable fuels can be 

used. In addition, comments will be sought on strategies to 

increase the use of renewable resources. In order to facilitate 

discussion and to provide comparable data on the characteristics of 

renewable resources, staff composed a data questionnaire that we 

are asking workshop participants to complete and return to the FPSC 

by June 25. The questionnaire can be obtained from: 
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( 8 5 0 )  413-6770 

While the questionnaire is primarily designed to gather information 

on l a rge  scale, grid integrated technologies, this should not 

preclude participants who have information on micro-scale or 

protoype technologies from completing the questionnaire. An. 

example of such technologies would be customer owned photovoltaic 

systems. Completed data questionnaires should be sent to: 

Judy Harlow 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

(850) 413-6842 PHONE 

( 8 5 0 )  413-6843 FAX 

Staff will make copies of completed questionnaires available to 

workshop participants. If workshop participants cannot provide 

this information prior to the workshop, please bring 50 copies to 

be distributed at the workshop. Questions about the workshop or 

questionnaire should be directed to Ms. Harlow at the above number. 

A copy of the agenda fo r  this meeting may be obtained by writing to 

the Division of t h e  Commission Clerk and Administrative Services, 

at the address listed above. Any person requiring some 

accommodation at this meeting because of a physical impairment 

should call. t h e  Division of t h e  Commission Clerk and Administrative 

Services at ( 8 5 0 )  413-6770 at l e a s t  4 8  hours p r i o r  t o  the meeting. 



Any person who is speech impaired, please contact the Florida 

Public Service Commission using the  Florida Relay Service, which 

can be reached at 1-800-955-8771 (TDD). One or more of the 

Commissioners of t h e  Florida Public Service Commission may attend 

and participate in this workshop. 




